NOW IS THE TIME 

A Call to Action by  

THE REV’D CANON CHARLIE MASTERS

St George’s Church, 152 Metcalfe St, Ottawa

Saturday May 12, 2006  (10.30 to noon)

The Rev’d Canon Charlie Masters, National Director of Anglican Essentials Canada, will visit Ottawa on May 12th as part of a cross country tour to raise awareness of the crisis facing our church and to encourage us with the hope we have in Christ. 

Under the theme, NOW IS THE TIME, and in the context of worship and prayer, Charlie will;  

(a) Encourage faithful Anglicans in the diocese to not lose heart. 

(b) Thank those who are involved now, and encourage others to join them. 

(c) Outline the plans and seek financial support for an Essentials presence at General Synod. 

(d) Remind folks that Anglican Essentials Canada is ‘the only game in town’ for rallying orthodox Anglicans across the country. 

Many Anglicans believe that if the motions from the Council of General Synod are passed in June our church will be at the breaking point, yet so many members of our diocese seem unaware of, and uniformed about, the depth of the crisis or that the issue is one of the authority of scripture and not simply of sexuality.
Writing in the newsletter of The American Anglican Council The Rev’d Canon David Anderson says, “The nature and depth of the crisis have effectively destroyed the middle ground…Yet the ‘vast middle’ seem to have no sense that the call for decision is directed at them.”  Fr Anderson is addressing the crisis in the TEC, but his words are equally true for the ACC and the Diocese of Ottawa. 

This is, perhaps, short notice. But NOW IS THE TIME for decision and prayerful action by all faithful Anglicans in the Diocese of Ottawa.  I urge you to join us if you are able on the 12th as well as to inform your congregation and invite them to come along and participate in the conversation.   

